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January 7, 2020 

 

Mike Bynum 

Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

P.O. Box 99 

Moab, UT  84532 

 

Re: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Receipt of Corrective Action, Water Monitoring 

Data 

 

Mr. Bynum: 

 

On December 31, 2019, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

Corrective Action regarding the problem identified in the Division’s December 16, 2019 letter. The status 

of the Corrective Action associated with this problem is as follows: 

 

Corrective Action: The operator submitted the required quarterly water monitoring data for the Gold Hill 

Mill for the period of 4th quarter 2016 through 3rd quarter 2019. 

 

Corrective Action Status: The Division considers the problem to be abated. However, for future submittals, 

please be sure the monitoring data for this site is separated from data collected for the Cash & Who Do 

Mines, a separate permit (M-1983-141), so the documents can be added to the appropriate permit file. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Cc: Mark A. Steen 

 Colorado Milling Company, LLC 

 P.O. Box 1523 

 Longmont, CO 80502 

 

 Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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